JOHN E. MEEK
WASHINGTON COUNTY

REPLY TO ADDRESS INDICATED:
[0 House of Representalives

[ 713 NW Queens Courl
Hillsboro, OR 97124
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HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

May 21, 1991

Jerralyn Ness

Executive Director

Wash. Co. Community
Action Organization

451 S. First Ave.

Suite 700

Hillsboro, OR 97123

Dear Jerralyn:

SALEM, OREGON
97310

Thank you for your letter concerning House Bill 2779 and
funds for housing in Oregon. I am in support of this bill
and, in fact, am a co-signer of this particular measure.

I appreciate all that you do for the low-incomed in
Washington County and please stay in touch regarding this
all important issue that is affecting too many Oregonians.

Sincerely,
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John E. Meek

State Representative
District 5

378-8827
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COMMITTEES
Member:
Agriculture, Forestry and
Natural Resources
Intergovernmental Affairs
Human Resources



